MINUTES
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING
JUNE 15, 2020 AT 7:30 P.M.

The following Fountain County Drainage Board members were present
at the meeting:
Craig Stalter, Don Hesler and Tim Shumaker.

The board acknowledged that there will be a Public Hearing held at 8:30 a.m.
on July 6, 2020 to establish the new Tuggle Drain.
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